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HSBC SERVICE MAINTENANCE NOTICE 

 
Please be informed that HSBC Bank (Vietnam) Ltd. will conduct system maintenance on Sunday, 

August 21st, 2022 Vietnam Time (GMT+7).  

During this maintenance period, the following services and channels will temporarily be unavailable, and 

we apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. HSBC services will resume normal operations after 

the downtime. 

Maintenance time  Products/ Services will be unavailable 

From 00:00AM to 05:00AM on August 21st, 2022 Online Banking 

Mobile Banking 

HSBC ATM (ATM/MFM) 

Phone Banking 

From 9:30AM to 01:00 PM on August 21st, 2022 Mobile Banking 

Once again please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. We look forward to your 
continued patronage to HSBC products and services. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

HSBC Vietnam Ltd. 


